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January 3, 2023 

 

RE:  California Proposition 65 Compliance Statement 

To:  Our Valued Customers 

 

California Proposition 65 (also known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986) 
refers to the California legislation that was intended to protect California citizens and the State’s 
drinking water sources from chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm, 
and to inform citizens about exposures to such chemicals. 

Based on our business practices, good manufacturing procedures, and standard operating practices 
Fortune Fish & Gourmet does not add any chemicals or additives to any of the products we 
manufacture.  Therefore, our products do not require a California Proposition 65 warning label. 

Should you have any questions regarding our HACCP plans, SSOPs, product traceability, allergen control, 
or GMPs, please do not hesitate to contact our quality team at quality@fortunefishco.net. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Mark Palicki 

President 

 


